
 
 
SNOHOMISH PUD CONTRACTOR BULLETIN #2021-01 
   

DATE:    May 26, 2021 
TO:    PUD Registered Trade Allies (Heating)                 
FROM:   Snohomish PUD – Residential  
RE:   PROGRAM CHANGE 
  
EFFECTIVE DATE:   July 1, 2021 
 
 
Snohomish PUD will be transitioning some of our Heating Rebates from a customer instant 
rebate to a Midstream Distributor rebate. Eligible equipment purchased through a participating 
Distributor will receive a rebate from the Distributor and PUD will reimburse the Distributor for 
each eligible unit sold. The participating Distributor does not need to be in Snohomish County to 
be eligible for the rebate. 
 
Any Ductless Heat Pump, Heat Pump Upgrade or Non-Sized HP Conversion installed after July 
31, 2021 will not be eligible for a rebate, through PUD’s Heating Program. Rather the rebate will 
be administered through the participating Distributor. The Sized Heat Pump Conversion 
measures will continue under the current PUD submittal process and rebate structure.  
 
 
Affected Measures: 

Measure Current 
Rebate 

Distributor Rebate 
July 1, 2021 

Efficiency 
Requirements 

Eligibility 

Ductless Heat 
Pump 

$800 $400 
 
$600 

HSPF 9.5 - <11 
HSPF/ SEER 15 
HSPF ≥ 11.0/SEER 15 

Existing and 
New electrically 
heated single-
family homes 

Air source Heat 
Pump Upgrade 

$600 $300 
 
 
$500 

HSPF 9.0 - < 10 
HSPF/15 SEER 
 
HSPF ≥ 10.0/15 SEER 

Existing and 
New electrically 
heated single-
family homes 

Non-Sized Heat 
Pump Conversion 

$1000 $300 
 
 
$500 

HSPF 9.0 - < 10 
HSPF/15 SEER 
 
HSPF ≥ 10.0/15 SEER 

Existing 
electrically 
heated single-
family homes 

     
 
 
Additionally: We will be removing the Commissioning Controls and Sizing measure on July 1, 
2021 from the Program, as well. 
 



 
The Midstream program aligns with current offerings by Puget Sound Energy and Seattle City 
Light. Maintaining consistent offerings between Utilities reduces confusion in the marketplace, 
required paperwork and influences the stocking of high-efficiency products.  
 
 
PUD benefits from economies of scale with an established infrastructure and existing market 
relationships. Residential customers, small and medium sized businesses and other underserved 
segments can benefit from the energy savings of high-efficiency equipment and products 
without the added burden of completing rebate applications and allows us to reach the 
emergency replacement market. 
 
 
Participating Distributors: 

Distributor 

Airefco 

Consolidated Supply Co. 

Ferguson 

Gensco 

JohnStone Supply 

Keller Supply 

Long Building Technologies 

Pacific Plumbing Supply Co. 

Refrigeration Supplies Distributor 

Rosen Plumbing Supply Co. 

Source 1 HVAC Supply Center 

Thermal Supply, Inc. 

Thrifty Supply Co. 

Trane Supply 

United Refrigeration 

 

 

Questions? 
Contact Kevin Watier, Program Manager, at kjwatier@snopud.com.  

mailto:kjwatier@snopud.com

